EXAMINATION (Mars. 2019

FIRST YEAR B.SC.IT

COMPULSORY ENGLISH

Sub: COMMUNICATIVE ENGLISH - I

Paper Code: 8057 Time: 3 hours

Marks: 100

Q-1 (a)	Fill in the blacks (verb forms) any ten	20
	1. Look, the news about the strike of the teacherson T.V. (telecast)	<i>2</i> .0
	2. Listen, Alka Yagnik and Lata a song.(sing)	
	3. Sit down. Class teacherhere.(come)	
	4. Ichess when you come .(play)	
	5. Jaya cannot go to the U.S.A as her papersnot(verify)	
	6. India free since 1947.(be)	
i E	7. Be quick, everyonefor you.(wait)	
	8. Theynotto Mansarovar in the future.(go)	
	9. How many toysyoutomorrow? (buy)	
	10. When I saw him, henot (study)	
	11. As my friend was busy, Inot to disturb him. (decided)	

	12. Whenshethis village again? (visit)	
: : ! !	13. We holiday last week. (enjoy)	
	14. We English everyday in the English study centre. (learn)	
	15. The team having won by twenty points the first prize.(get)	7
Q - 2 (a)	Describe Method of Verbal communication	20
	OR	<u> </u>
Q - 2 (a)	Describe channels of oral communication with their advantages.	20
Q-3 (a)	You are celebrating the tenth anniversary of your company. Write a letter of invitation to be sent your customers to attend a dinner being arranged to celebrate the occasion.	20
	OR	
	Saint Thomas college has advertised the vacancy for the position of Lecturer in computer science . You are the qualified candidate to apply for the post. Prepare an application to be sent to the principal, saint Thomas college.	20
Q -4(a)	Do as directed	20

* Give antonyms for the following words. (Any five)	
1. Allow	
2. Ascend	
3. Arrival	
4. Awake	
5. Always	
6. Ancient	
7. Difficult	
8. Attack	
9. Accept	
10.Cheerful	
*Give Synonyms of the following words. (Any five)	
1. Beautiful	
2. Big	
3. Brave	
4. Decide	
5. Interesting	
6. Mischievous	

	7. Slow	1
	8. Predicament	
	9. Moody	
<u></u>	10.Important	
	*Define the following confusing words. (Any five)	
	1. Accede and Exceed	
	2. Accept and except	
	3. Advice and advise	
	4. Brake and break	
	5. Cue and Queue	
	6. Loose and Lose	
	7. Practice and Practise	
	8. Principal and Principle	
	9. Sight and site	:
	10.Affect and Effect	
Q-5 (a)	The property of the state of th	20
	the questions given below it.	
	An old gentleman was traveling in a train one day.	
	He was well dressed and had a beautiful new	
	suitcase. As he had quite a long journey, and it was a	

hot day, he fell asleep in his seat.

After some time, the inspector came and touched him on the shoulder and woke him. Then he asked him politely for his ticket. The old gentleman searched everything for the ticket but could not find his ticket. He was too much worried. "I did have a ticket," he said. "I am quite sure that I bought one before I got into the train."

"That's all right, sir," answered the inspector kindly. "I've got plenty of time."

The old gentleman opened his suitcase and looked through that, too. He took out his shirts and shoes and razor and all his other things, but he did not find his ticket. He began to look even more worried.

"You've probably lost your ticket, sir" said the inspector, "But it's quite all right. You needn't worry. I believe you when you say that you had a ticket. Gentleman like you don't try to cheat the railway company.

"But I am very worried," answered the old gentleman.

"Don't give it another thought," said the inspector.

"No, you don't understand, inspector. It isn't that. If I don't find my ticket, how will I know at which station I have to get off the train?

Questions:

- 1. Why did the gentleman fell asleep in his seat?
- 2. Why did the gentleman begin to look more worried?
- 3. What did the inspector believe?
- 4. Why did the inspector believe differently?
- 5. What was the real cause of the gentleman's worry?

OR

Once a giant possessed a lovely garden, which had plenty of soft grass, fruit-trees and flowerplants. Birds sang songs in the garden. Birds sang songs in the garden. It was like heaven, and the giant was proud of that. However, the giant was greedy and, jealous and did not allow anybody to enter the garden. Once when the giant had gone away to see a friend, children managed to get into the garden and play there. When the giant returned after a few days, he saw children singing and dancing in his garden. He ran to them, roared at them to leave. The children ran out through a whole in the wall. They themselves had made the hole to enter the garden. The garden was quite again, but day after day, the trees began to shed their fruits and leaves. The flower-plants too turned dry, and the birds flew away. The garden became barren. The giant was so jealous, and hated the children, so nature punished him.

Questions:

- 1. Why was the giant proud of his garden?
- 2. How did the children enter the garden?
- 3. Why did the giant order the children to leave his garden?
- 4. What punishment did the giant get for his cruel treatment of the children?
- 5. What were the two weak points of the giant's nature?